
STATE OF WISCONSIN 

TOWN OF CROSS, BUFFALO COUNTY 

Notice of License Application 

I hereby make public notice that an application has been made for a Reserve Class “B” Liquor License, and that 
said application is now in the office of the clerk. The application of The Brothel LLC, Agent Steven Kenney, S3165 
County Road M, Fountain City, WI; the premises of sale being the NE of the SW, Sec 11, T19N, R11W, Town of 
Cross, Buffalo county, Wisconsin. 

The above application will be acted on at the Wednesday, October 24
th
, 2018, 7pm Town Board Budget 

Workshop Meeting. 

Carrie Venner- Adams, Town Clerk 

 


